
Are aged 8-18 and have experience of the Children’s Hearings System 

Have a supportive/trusted adult who can support you to travel to meetings in
different parts of Scotland? (We will pay for both of you to travel and stay over
if needed!)  

Can take part in OHOV meetings on 4-6 Saturdays a year 

And are passionate about making sure the Children’s Hearings System is the
best it can be  

Our Hearings, Our Voice (or OHOV for short) is a Scotland-wide board for
children and young people who have experience of the Children’s Hearings
System (you might know it as the Children’s Panel or the Panel).  

OHOV is 3 years old and we are recruiting new board members to join us in
making children and young people’s views heard and influencing decisions to
help improve the Children’s Hearings System. We know that this system
needs re-designed and there has never been such an exciting time to get
involved in these important changes! 

If you 

Then we’d love to hear from you! We’re looking for new Board Members from across 
Scotland.

But what’s in it for you? There’s loads of fab benefits about being a Board Member. 
Find out more on the OHOV website.

Are you interested? 

If YES, give Gordon a call on 07393 803646 and we’ll send you an application pack 
with more information.  Or you can register your interest: 
www.ohov.co.uk/recruitment/register-your-interest.  Please note, the closing date is 

Monday 14 February 2022. We can’t wait to hear from you! 
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